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 A Alura OBJ2015/4564/P 31/08/2015  20:04:08 I object to the demolition of the mews house which is in keeping with the other buildings.  A three 

storey building and roof will dwarf the buildings around it, thus blocking out light.  The proximity to 

other properties, such as 210 and 212 Camden Road will mean windows looking directly into their 

dwellings.

This is not an extension to an existing building, this is an architectural project by the architects who 

own the property.  I am sure the market value of the new property will far exceed costs for a healthy 

profit.  Unfortunately, we, the local residents will have to live with the noise and disruption for a long 

time, before having light and privacy changed forever.
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